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We thought you might enjoy seeing some pictures of the many activities that have been
going on in school over the past couple of weeks, rather than reading lots of words!

We wish you all a very happy and restful holiday, and look forward to seeing all the children
back in school on Monday 17" April at 8:45am.

Dates for your Diary:
Monday 17" April — Term 5 starts
Wednesday 26" April — Class and Leavers Photos in school

Year 4 enjoying their residential in
Danywenalit




A huge thank you to Mr Reid, Mr Taylor and Mr Dimmock for helping us put on our first
ever Tag Rugby Tournament for KS2. Many thanks to FOKS for the refreshments as well.
We braved some unpleasant weather, but still had fun! Well done to the Buzzards in
Autumn Class and the Kestrels in Summer Class for winning.

Spring and Winter Classes enjoying the Chicken Wired art workshop




Dear Parents & Carers,

Instructor Nick here - Tackwon-Do is now available for Keevil students & we are offering a Month Free! It's on Fridays. It's all
about high performance freestyle Tae Kwon-Do & developing that Self-control and Confidence. Yes, we have the black belts,
kicks and tricks, but it's all about:
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S eif-Control

The upcoming & week free trial will run at Keevil Village Hall starting Friday 21st April and continue at that location going
forward:

Juniors (School Yr 1-6): Fridays 4:45-5:30

Please do not enter the building on pickup, release will be outside.

QOur classes are the lowest priced pro Toe Kwon-Do sessions in the South West! After the free trial, should you wish to
continue, classes are just £32 a month, which Includes all training, belts, gradings, replacement uniforms, patches,
licensing, insurance & VAT. Siblings train at a huge £9 per month discount tool

To register your child via mobile or desktop, please fill out this short form: www. tigermartislarts club/monthfree

Should you have any questions feel free to contact Kat, TMA admin by email:
admin@tigermartialarts.club or by phone between 9am-3pm 07921855900,

Once booked, we'll contact you before the start to confirm details. To find out more about us: www.tigermartialarts.club

Thanks as atways for your support,
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